
North Road Racing Pigeon Association 
2021 Young Bird Auction 

Saturday 24 APRIL 2021 
Guelph Ontario or TBD 

 

Every youngster auctioned will be banded with a NRRPA $20 money band. 
 
All NRRPA clubs have been given one NRRPA $20 money band for each 2020 paid NRRPA 

membership for a total of 76 bands as follows: 

 

Flamboro – 9, Niagara – 15, Hamilton – 15, Mississauga – 17, Central Peel – 12, and Pine Valley – 8 

 

Each club member is offered one NRRPA band to place on a youngster to be donated to the 2021 NRRPA 

Young Bird Auction. 

 

If a club member does not wish to participate, the club may return the band to the NRRPA, or give that 

member’s band to another club member who may then enter the additional birds in the auction, or supply 

the band to an out of area breeder who may wish to fly for the auction money.  Only birds banded with a 

designated NRRPA band will be sold at the auction. 

 

The bids will start at $20, which will be used to cover the price of the band.  All remaining auction money 

will become prize money for a 2021 young bird auction race.  The prize money will be split 50/50 breeder 

buyer.  Breeders may buy back their own bird at the auction and then be competing for the full 100% 

auction money. 

 

Three prize payouts to the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd auction birds clocked 50%, 30%, 20%. 

 

The designated auction race will be C05 Latchford on 28 AUG 2021. 

 

Don’t forget, all NRRPA banded auction birds will also be eligible to compete for the weekly band 

money in addition to the auction money.  Two birds with one stone!! 

 

 

Note:  The purpose of the auction is to create a fun filled social gathering where NRRPA members can 

meet face to face and share time with old friends and maybe make some new friends.  It will also generate 

a fun race to add some spice to the regular race program.  Please plan to support the auction.  The more 

members that donate a youngster, the more successful the auction will be.  100% participation is the 

ultimate goal. 

 
 
 

If Covid restrictions are still limiting social gatherings on APR 24th, an alternate 
virtual venue and online auction will be utilized.  It would not be ideal, but the 
event will still be a fun way to interact. 


